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REGULAR COUNCIL 

TO: Mayor & Council DATE: July 12, 2007 

FROM: General Manager, Engineering PROJECT FILE: 1707-010/11 

SUBJECT: Contract Award - M.S. 1707-010-11 - Imperial Paving Ltd. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

 The Engineering Department recommends that Council: 

 

1. Award Contract MS 1707-010-11 to Imperial Paving Ltd. in the amount of 

$2,418,798.10 including 6% GST. 

 

2. Set the expenditure authorization for Contract MS 1707-010-11 at $2,540,000.00 

including 6% GST. 

 

SCOPE OF WORK 

 

 Contract MS 1707-010-11 includes the following road projects: 

 

ID# Project # Location Description 

10665 1706-3000-00 168 St: 60 Ave - 64 Ave Final Paving Lift 

11003 1707-2040-00 80 Ave: Serpentine Br - Harvie Rd Arterial Paving / Rehabilitation 

11004 1707-2050-00 32 Ave: 176 St - 184 St Arterial Paving / Rehabilitation 

11005 1707-3220-00 148 St: 24 Ave - 26 Ave Arterial Widening 

11006 1707-7090-00 95A Ave: west of 192 St Minor Road Widening 

 

TENDER RESULTS 

 

Tenders for Contract M.S. 1707-010-11 were received on July 10, 2007, with the results 

as follows: 

 

 Contractor Tender Amount with GST 
 
 

 1. Imperial Paving Ltd. $2,418,798.10 

 2. Winvan Paving Ltd. $2,495,409.07 

 3. Columbia Bitulithic Ltd. $2,547,940.02 
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EVALUATION 

 

Our consultant reviewed the tenders for accuracy and completeness.  No errors were 

found.  All submissions included the required 10% bid bond and were signed and sealed 

on the Tender Form and Summary Sheet of the Schedule of Quantities and Prices. 

 

The low bidder, Imperial Paving Ltd., has provided a Consent of Surety for a 

Performance Bond and a Labour & Materials Bond, and offered to complete the work 

within 75 working days, which is less than the 80 days stipulated in the contract.  

Imperial’s past performance on similar work has been satisfactory and they have no 

outstanding legal claims against the City.  We therefore recommend that Imperial Paving 

Ltd. be awarded the work. 

 

FUNDING 

 

 Funding is available within the approved Engineering budget.  The project on 32 Avenue 

between 176 Street and 184 Street is primarily funded by a gravel haul levy collected 

from the Province as a result of their pit operation on 32 Avenue.  The project on 

95 Avenue, west of 192 Street is fully funded by TransLink as part of the Golden Ears 

Bridge approach works. 

 

 

 

 

    Paul Ham, P.Eng. 

    General Manager, Engineering 

PZ/rdd 

 

c.c. - City Manager 

 - Jo-Ann Anakotta, Finance & Technology Dept. 

 - Contract Award Binder, Engineering Dept. 
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